

Unpaid Lunch Policy 2024-2025

School Lunch, sponsored by the federal government, is offered to all students. There are three price categories: full price, reduced price and free. All are available to children in grades kindergarten to eighth if qualifying factors are met.

Payments for lunch are to be made on Monday (or the first day of the week). Please send the check made to St. Stephens or pay online with Fast Direct. With the child(ren) name on the memo line. The family can pay with one check for all the children in the family. For those children eating cold lunch, milk may be purchased on a daily basis in the cafeteria.

- We ask if cash is sent to please put in an envelope with the student's name and the amount enclosed.
- With payments that are brought to school there are two boxes located in the school the payments can be placed. There is one box in the hallway near the kindergarten room. And the other is located outside the principal office. They are locked boxes so they are secure and checked daily.
- Emails will be sent daily if balance is negative. Parents can also check their balances on the Fast Direct website.
- Remaining balances at the end of the school year will be reimbursed to the families unless you would like it carried over to the next school year.
- IF A STUDENT ACCUMULATES -\$25.00 BALANCE IN THEIR LUNCH ACCOUNT. THEY WILL BE OFFERED A CHEESE SANDWICH AND FRUIT AND A MILK. IF THE BALANCE REMAINS NEGATIVE FOR 10 DAYS THEN THEY WILL NOT BE SERVED A LUNCH UNTIL THE ACCOUNT IS BROUGHT TO A POSITIVE BALANCE.

Please contact kelly witthebel, Food Service Director, 920-885-6484 or <u>cooks@saintstephen.org</u>
Kelly Wittnebel
Food Service Director
412 W Maple Ave.
Beaver Dam, Wi 53916
920-885-6484/ cooks@saintstephen.org
Please Print, Sign and date and return at Registration.
Family Name: (Print and Sign)
Date: